
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, MarciaMarcia.Adams@admin.sc.gov

Date: 1/12/2016 11:39:22 AM
Subject: Fwd: State Employee Payroll deductions

Where are we on this? 


Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:


From:  SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>

Date:  January 12, 2016 at 11:36:37 AM EST

To: "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Cc: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>

Subject: State Employee Payroll deductions

Holly,
 
We received a call from Jenna Thompson who works for the Department of Safety about getting 
on the Controller General’s payroll deduction list. Jenna said 200 employees had to participate 
before they could take payroll deductions to support the flood fund. She was informed she 
needed to call our office so that we could track the names to give to the controller general. We 
were not aware of this program and I doubt we are the ones that need to be tracking the names 
as we are an outside agency.
 
Do you have any information on this I can share with her or future employees that may call?
 
Thanks!
Dana
 
Dana Bruce Fulmer
SC Flood Relief Fund
Central Carolina Community Foundation
P. 803.254.5601
F. 803.799.6663
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